Free monthly school pantry for your family
through Mobile School Pantry (MSP)

Pompano Beach Elementary
700 NE 13th Ave, Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

MSP is a free program that provides foods items for students, and their families, in
low-income households, on food stamps or anyone who needs food assistance.
Families who register will be able to shop in our client choice pantry once a month.
Food items typically offered include perishable and non-perishable food items with
a focus on fresh fruits and vegetables.

Please carefully consider your family’'s economic situation to determine if this
crucial program is something you need. If you can do without this assistance,
PLEASE allow the program to be used by others. If assistance is needed, we
strongly encourage you to take advantage of this program.

Once your family is signed up, you will receive monthly text messages to confirm
your family’s attendance to ensure we have enough food items for everyone. Be
sure to bring a sturdy bag(s) or cart to transport food items from the pantry.

Please register with a phone that can receive text messages. Families who DO
NOT respond to three consecutive text messages will be removed from our list.

Questions? Please contact a member of our team via email:
ryan@mobileschoolpantry.org or your school counselor Colleen Roach at
754-322-8058; colleen.roach@browardschools.com

Please scan the QR code below to register! i B | 0 iy |
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